
From: Close, Roland  
Sent: 09 October 2017 10:46 
To: Jonathan Parker (jonathan.p@quattrodesign.co.uk) <jonathan.p@quattrodesign.co.uk> 
Cc: 'Horne, Philip' <Philip.Horne@kier.co.uk> 
Subject: 161407 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Jonathan 
 
I refer to your e-mail dated Mon 09/10/2017 10:21. 
 
I approve the following submitted drawings of on-site School signage pursuant to condition 11:- 
 

         Drawing number 5326/P/1307; 

         Drawing number 5326/P/120 Rev. B; 

         Drawing number 5326/P/1300 Rev. C; and 

         Drawing number 5326-W-1700 Rev. A.  
 
 
All of the requisite planning conditions are now discharged. 
 
Finally, I would be grateful if you would confirm the date that the off-site highways works are to commence? The 
reason I ask is that I understood that they were scheduled to commence some two weeks ago, that those works will 
take a minimum of 8 weeks to complete and I am conscious that those works need to be fully completed & 
operational (e.g. controlled crossing) prior to the first use of the School (understood to be 8th January 2018). 
 
Regards 
 
 
Roland Close 
 
Principal Planning Officer 
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